Small Business Saturday

On Saturday 5th December I visited local businesses to see how they were
bearing up under the controls and to thank them for the service they have
supplied to our local community over the last difficult year. As always small
business have shown resolve and flexibility, to tackle the changing rules and
provide ways of operating that reduce the risk of people catching the virus.


http://www.government-world.com/small-business-saturday/

